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Starting point

ÅFocus on the role of municipalities in assisting migrant victims of trafficking Ą

challenges in that rather than assistance provided by National Assistance System
ÅNational expert meeting in Helsinki on 4 May & local meeting in Oulu 25 May 2018
ÅExpert identified the main gaps, needs and solutions to be addressed
ÅBut: Finland is currently in the process of restructuring the organisationand provision of 

social and health care services Ą impact on long term assistance in the future
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Å Some municipalities, such as Vantaa and Helsinki, have 
specialised social workers who are mainly responsible for 
assisting victims of trafficking to ensure that same people gain 
experience in working with this particular client group. This also 
facilitates better access to long term assistance and integration 
services.

Å NGO Victim Support Finland  has facilitated the work to form 
local networks against human trafficking in Turku, Vaasa, Kuopio, 
Oulu and Tampere to improve the level of awareness on human 
trafficking in different parts of Finland, to share experiences and 
to better coordinate the local work against human trafficking. 
This has allowed improved cooperation at local level.

Promising practices



Recommendations
Close cooperation between the 
municipality and the National 
Assistance System for Victims 
of Trafficking is needed to 
ensure that the services are 
continued without disruptions 
and meet the needs of the 
individual and his/her situation 
and circumstances. 

It is crucial for the victims 
to receive low threshold, 
concrete and hands-on 
services from local actors, 
which include municipal 
actors, local authorities, 
NGOs and religious 
organisations.

Awareness on human trafficking in the 
municipalities should be increased and 
municipalities should be encouraged to 
provide special services for victims and to 
apply for compensation from the State for 
providing these.The Ministry of Social Affairs 
and Health should issue guidance to 
municipalities for the application of 
legislation on assistance to THB victims.
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Keep in Touch.

europeaninstitute
heuni

@heuni_institute heuni.fi 
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